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Friday 14th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians  

 

This year we will be celebrating Book Week from Monday 2nd March - Friday 6th March.  During the week the 

children will take part in lots of different book related activities.   

 

To make it even more special we would like to invite you – Parents/Carers/Grandparents into your child’s class during 

the morning of Tuesday 3rd March. 

 

We would like you to bring your favourite book with you to share with your child and their friends.   

 

The session will begin at 8.55 am and will end at 10.15 am.  Please arrive at 8.55 am but you are welcome to leave at 

any time - you do not have to stay for the whole session. 

 

If you wish to attend please complete the form below and return it to school by Monday 24th February. 

 

Please note: On Thursday 5th March we would like the children to come dressed as a word for our vocabulary 

parade! So if your word is… tree you come as a tree! You get the idea! There will be a prize for the most inventive in 

Foundation Stage, KS1 and KS2! 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Miss J Scott 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Book Week 

 

I will be joining my child’s class on Tuesday 3rd March at 8.55am. 

 

Name of Child ……………………………………………………………………………  

 

Class ………………………… 

 

Signed …………………………………………………….. (Parent) 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@beltonprimary.org
http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/


 

Other Book Week related activities include:  
 

Half term Extreme Reading  
Who can read in the most unusual, whacky or awkward place? Where is the most extreme place you have 
ever read a book? Whether it is up a tree, on top of a mountain or stood on their head, we want your photos!   

Take a photograph of yourself reading in an EXTREME or UNUSUAL way. 
 

(Now, by "Extreme" we don't mean LIFE THREATENING or ILLEGAL.  
We mean CREATIVE, SAFE and IMAGINATIVE.) 

 
Prizes go to the top three photos and all entries will be displayed in school. Please 
send them into your Class teacher by FRIDAY 28th February so they can be judged 

by Miss Scott and Mrs Peczek 

 
 

 

 

Book Swap: 

It is Book Swap time! So has your child got lots of books gathering dust at home? Books in a 

reasonable condition that they never read? Has your child been complaining they haven’t got anything 

new to read? Do your book shelves need a good clear out? We can help! 

 

On Friday 6th March your child can bring into school a book from home (that is in reasonable 

condition and appropriate for their age group).  They must be willing to swap it for another book!  

 

The children may bring up to three books, although we can only guarantee they will be able to bring 

home one ‘different’ book. The books will be displayed in the open area and the children taking part 

will have the opportunity to have a good look before making their choice. 

 

We hope that this will encourage them in their reading and give the children an opportunity to 

experience reading books by different authors or genres they haven’t read before. 
 

 

Book in the Jar Competition 

 
Find a jar 

Choose your favourite book 

Represent your book creatively in a jar. You can fix things into the jar or on the outside 

There are prizes for the winners in each class!  

Entries to your class teacher by Monday 13th March 2020 

 

________________________________________ 

 

https://sites.google.com/a/nexus.edu.my/book-week-2015/competitions/winning-extreme-reading-photo-460x337.jpg?attredirects=0


 

 
Dates:  
 
Half term competition Extreme Reading - entries in 28th February 
Book Week 2nd - 6th March 
Internet Safety for parents 6pm Monday 2nd March 
Book Morning with parents 8.55am - 10.15 am Tuesday 2nd March 
World Book Day - dress up as a word for the vocabulary parade Thursday 5th March 
Book Swap - Bring in 3 books you don’t mind swapping Friday 6th March 
Book Week competition Book in a Jar – entries in by 13th March 


